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2020-May-13

Via email: AG.Minister@Qov.bc.ca

Honourable David Eby, Q.C.

Attorney General

Parliament Buildings (Room 232)
Victoria/ BC V8V 1X4

Dear Minister Eby,

Re: Supporting Businesses by Making Liquor Licensing More Flexible

At the Special Council meeting of 2020-May-ll, the City of Nanaimo Mayor and Council, by way
of motion, unanimously supported the City of North Vancouver - Mayor Linda Buchanan's letter

of May 8, 2020 regarding the request for flexibility with the liquor licensing regulations for
businesses who are looking to expand their outdoor seating area as BC begins its COVD-19 Phase
2 restart plan with enhanced protocols.

Council's motion reads as follows:

"It was moved and seconded that Council direct Mayor Krog to write a letter in support of
the City of North Vancouver's request to Honourable David Eby, Q.C. supporting businesses by

making liquor licensing more flexible."

The City of Nanaimo firmly believes if the province can provide pliancy, in these unprecedented
times, to amend the current liquor licensing regulations community businesses will have a better

chance of success.

Sincerely,

Leonard Krog
MAYOR

ec: Mayor Linda Buchanan, City of North Vancouver, mavorfacnv.ora
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